
ENVIRONMENTAL ECONOMICS EXAM

Practice Questions. Environmental Economics Practice Questions. 1. As nations become wealthier, the average number
of air pollutants tends to: *. increase.

The evaluation of applicants will be conducted on the basis of the information submitted in the application
according to the evaluation criteria of the job opening and the applicable internal legislations of the United
Nations including the Charter of the United Nations, resolutions of the General Assembly, the Staff
Regulations and Rules, administrative issuances and guidelines. The oral examination will be conducted via
online video conference. The oral examination will assess the key competencies for the job family, as
described in the Job Opening. Applicants must provide complete and accurate information pertaining to their
personal profile and qualifications according to the instructions provided in inspira to be considered for the
current job opening. Sorry, this job opening is no longer available. Only examinees successful in part one of
the online exam will be invited to participate in the second part. Candidates will not be considered for
employment with the United Nations if they have committed violations of international human rights law,
violations of international humanitarian law, sexual exploitation, sexual abuse, or sexual harassment, or if
there are reasonable grounds to believe that they have been involved in the commission of any of these acts.
Teaching and learning methods. No amendment, addition, deletion, revision or modification shall be made to
applications that have been submitted. General competence The candidate has the general competence of
participating in work related to reviews and analyses in public and larger non-public institutions within the
field of environmental- and resource economics. All important notifications and updates will be posted there.
In the course we will discuss policy instruments such as Pigouvian tax, subsidy for abatement, standards and
tradable permits. Due regard will be paid to the importance of recruiting the staff on as wide a geographical
basis as possible. Documentation of University degree s e. In the course we will study these theories for
different cost structures, markets imperfections, and under uncertainly. Be 32 years old or younger by the end
of this year born on or after 1 January ; 3. The United Nations places no restrictions on the eligibility of men
and women to participate in any capacity and under conditions of equality in its principal and subsidiary
organs. Candidates convoked for the written examination will be responsible for identifying and securing a
location suitable for them to complete the examination i. Further information regarding the online testing
platform and exam preparation guidance will be provided to those convoked for the examination.
Documentation of University degree s e. Knowledge of UN languages may be tested at any of these stages.
The United Nations Secretariat is a non-smoking environment. Further information regarding the online
testing platform and exam preparation guidance will be provided to those convoked for the examination. The
anticipated timeframe for the oral examinations is sometime in Spring  Applicants must provide complete and
accurate information pertaining to their personal profile and qualifications according to the instructions
provided in inspira to be considered for the current job opening. Candidates convoked for the written
examination will be responsible for identifying and securing a location suitable for them to complete the
examination i. A maximum of 40 applicants per country per exam area will move forward from the first stage
of the online exam to the second stage, based on exam performance. The oral examination will assess the key
competencies for the job family, as described in the Job Opening.


